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A meeting of EXETER CITY COUNCIL will be held at the GUILDHALL, HIGH STREET, EXETER  on 
TUESDAY 24 APRIL 2018, at 6.00 pm, at which you are hereby summoned to attend.  The following 
business is proposed to be transacted:-  
 
 
 Pages 

1    Minutes  

 To sign the minutes of the Extraordinary and Ordinary Meetings held on 20 
February 2018.  
 

3 - 14 

2    Official Communications 
 

 

To receive minutes of the following Committees and to determine thereon:- 
 

3    Planning Committee - 12 February 2018 15 - 30 

4    Planning Committee - 19 March 2018 31 - 58 

5    Licensing Committee - 27 March 2018 59 - 64 

6    People Scrutiny Committee - 12 March 2018 65 - 78 

7    Place Scrutiny Committee - 8 March 2018 79 - 92 

8    Corporate Service Scrutiny Committee - 22 March 2018 93 - 100 

9    Audit and Governance Committee - 14 March 2018 101 - 106 

10    Executive - 13 March 2018 107 - 114 

11    Executive - 10 April 2018 115 - 120 
 

12    Notice of Motion by Councillor Musgrave under Standing Order No. 6.  

 Exeter City Council notes:- 

1) according to recent research, eight million metric tonnes of plastic waste 
ends up in the world’s oceans each year, endangering marine life;  

 

2) there is also a growing understanding of the risks posed to human health by 
toxic chemicals present in plastics; 

 

3) the Ellen MacArthur Foundation estimates that by 2050 the weight of plastic 
in the oceans will exceed that of fish. 
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Exeter City Council resolves to:- 

1)    make Exeter City Council a ‘single-use-plastic-free’ authority by the end of 
2018,   including an end to the purchase and procurement of SUPs through 
the ECC supply chain; 

2) end the sale and provision of SUP products, such as bottles, cups, cutlery 
and drinking straws, in council buildings; 

3) investigate the possibility of requiring pop-up food and drink vendors at 
council events to avoid SUPs as a condition of their contract; 

4) work with tenants and operators in commercial properties owned by Exeter 
City Council to support the phasing out of SUP cups, bottles, cutlery and 
straws and  re-usable and affordable food containers are available for sale in 
public markets; 

5) work with festivals organisers to create policy in which single-use ‘disposable’ 
plastic cups are replaced at all city festivals with reusable or deposit scheme 
cups. Ensuring this ultimately becomes a condition for obtaining a licence for 
large scale events. 

 
 
 

A plan of seating in the Guildhall is attached as an annexe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: Monday 16 April 2018 Karime Hassan 

Chief Executive & 
Growth Director 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTE: Members are asked to sign the Attendance Register 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


